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LES AMIS DU MINI TRAIN DES MARAIS
8 Étang des Sarcelles
50190 ST MARTIN D'AUBIGNY FRANCE

Article 1 : By these statutes shall be founded an informal group known as Les Amis du Mini-Trains des Marais' – Friends of the Mini-Trains des Marais - hereafter referred to as 'the Group'.

Article  2:  Members of The Group shall promote the activities of the Mini-Trains des Marais Railway, situated at St Martin d'Aubigny, (hereafter referred to as the 'Railway') and encourage exchange between other groups or clubs who might wish to come to the Railway, whether they be based in France or abroad, and organise meetings at the Railway, or elsewhere..

Article 3 : The base for the Group is at:

Mini-Trains des Marais







8 Etang des Sarcelles, 







50190 St Martin d'Aubigny 







France.

All correspondence to the Club should be sent to this address, for the attention of the President.

Article 4 : The Group will be composed of two types of members – founder members, and those invited to join.

Article 5 : In order to become a member of the Group, it will be necessary to be nominated by an existing member, and unanimously accepted by the members of the elected Committee, who will consider membership requests at their meetings.

Article 6 : To be a founder member, it will be necessary to have either participated in the creation of the Group, or to have made significant contribution to the needs of the Group.

Article 7 : Membership status lapses upon resignation, or cancellation by the Committee, or the death of the member. 

Article 8 : The Committee will be composed of : the President (the Owner of the Railway); and two Secretaries, one of whom will be an 'anglophone', to facilitate communication with members and clubs in the UK. Additionally, there will be two Assistant Secretaries.

Article 9 : The Group will not charge for membership. However, members agree to reimburse the Committee for the essential costs of running the Group – eg postage, badges etc. - on an ad hoc basis.

Article 10: On the occasions when members of the Group are gathered together, discussion can be held on any relevant matters, as well as on any ideas that members would like to share with others.

Article 11: Correspondence within the Group will be solely by email, therefore members will be required to supply an email address. A Newsletter will be sent out whenever the Secretaries consider it necessary to do so.

Signed :  by the President and the two Secretaries.

STATUTS ASSOCIATION SIMPLE
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